
 

 

 
 

 
Wednesday 1st September 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you and your family had a fantastic summer break. All staff at school are looking forward to 
welcoming back children in Reception upwards tomorrow (Thursday 2nd September). Nursery children 
have specific start dates that have been communicated before the summer break- please call the school 
office if you are unsure about this. 
 
Whilst many COVID measures will remain in school to help prevent the spread of COVID (e.g. regular 
handwashing, isolating if anybody has COVID symptoms), please note the key changes below: 
 

 Following Welsh Government guidance, the school day will go back to normal hours (no staggered 
start/end times): 
 
Foundation Phase 
Dosbarth Moel Siabod (Nursery): 8:50am-11:30am 
Dosbarth Moel Famau, Cader Idris & Yr Lliwedd: 8:50am-3:15pm 
 
Key Stage Two 
Dosbarth Tryfan. Elidir Fawr, Y Garn, Pen Y Fan, Crib Goch & Yr Wyddfa: 8:50am-3:20pm 
 

 The one way system will be removed to allow a smoother flow of foot traffic through more 
entrance/exit gates- please continue to wear a face mask whilst on school site 

 

 The bubble system will end removing the need for whole classes to isolate if we have a positive 
COVID case 
 

If your child has COVID symptoms or has tested positive do not send them to school as they need to self-
isolate. Please contact the school office to inform us and we can provide further guidance. 
 
Please send your child to school with a healthy snack.  Fruit will be available at school from Monday 13th 
September; more information will follow regarding this at the end of the week.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Phil Dickson  
Headteacher 
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